
 

 

 
February 17nd, 2018 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
REACH identifies stringent levels of potential harmful components for packaging products. PouchWorth 
and our First-Tier suppliers have letters from each of our suppliers stating that they meet the substances 
in the most recent Candidate List on December 2014. Neither PouchWorth nor our First-Tier suppliers 
add any of the regulated items in our process or handling, we can ascertain that our materials are in fact 
compliant on these issues based on this.  
 
Thank you for your interest in our products. Let us know how we can further service you. 
 


